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GRAND OPENING OF THE PERRY BEECHES BAPTIST CHURCH COMMUNITY HUB & CAFÉ  

 
  

          
 

Pastor Tracy Sweet, Baptist Minister at Perry Beeches Baptist Church said, “We have been planning 

the café for a long time and a lot of work has gone into it. It’s great to see our plans now a reality 

and we are excited to be supporting the local community with this new Community Hub and Café.” 

 

         
  

Councillor Darius Sandhu, Councillor for the ward 

of Oscott, officially opened Perry Beeches Baptist 

Church’s Community Hub and Café on Saturday 

13th May at 10am, by cutting the ribbon to the 

new facility.  
 

Councillor Darius Sandhu said, “I’m absolutely 

delighted to be opening this much needed 

community café which will create a space where 

anyone from the local community is welcomed.” 

 



Over 300 people attended the opening and there were many stalls and activities for the community, 

such as bouncy castle, tombola, raffles, craft stall, bric-a-brac, face painting, a fire engine and much 

more until 3pm. Entry was free and those with a flyer also got a free drink and cake. 

 

          
 

       
 

          
 

     
 

The aim of the Community Café is to not only support church members but the wider community. It 

is important to create a space where anyone is welcome to enjoy refreshments and conversations 

together. 
 

Perry Beeches Baptist Church is a charity which strives to bring the love of God to their communities 

through numerous activities. 

 

  



CORONATION CELEBRATION AT JAMES WATT COLLEGE 

Perry Beeches Baptist Church received an invitation from James Watt College to join them as part of 
their Coronation Celebrations for King Charles III. 
 

    
 

  
 

A wonderful afternoon tea was put on for the church and we had a great time of fellowship with 
those at the college and staff from Glenmead School who were also invited along. 
 

The college are working hard to bring the community together and it was a joy for the church to be 
involved. 
 

FAMILY SERVICE 

On Sunday 28th May, the young people’s Bible study was taken from Mark 1:17 which tells the story 
of the time when Jesus met his first disciples, who were fishermen, and had asked them to follow 
Him and fish for men! From this study, the younger children read out their memory verse, re-told 
different stages of the story, made colourful fishes and closed with a song where everyone joined in. 
 

 
 
Our next lesson is taken from: Luke 19:1-10 
Q. Who was Zacchaeus and what kind of person 
was he?  

As for the church Youth group, some of the 
children did a short performance involving 
questions and answers whilst sharing lots of 
interesting facts about that period. Our 
Youth were involved in supporting their 
church before the grand opening of its café 
by handing out leaflets to the 
neighbourhood.  
 

Through a cookery lesson, they have learnt 
how to make a Caribbean fish curry and have 
created a recipe sheet from which to cook 
for family and friends.  



EVENTS COMING UP IN JUNE AND JULY 

FREEDOM IN CHRIST – 10 WEEK COURSE 
Every Wednesday starting on 12th April to 28th June, 7pm to 9pm at Perry Beeches Baptist Church 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
THURSDAY 15th JUNE - Perry Beeches Baptist Church Annual General Meeting starts 7.30pm 
 

LADIES MINISTRY 
SATURDAY 17th JUNE – Pampering session starts 10.30am to 1pm at Perry Beeches Baptist Church 
 

FUNDRAISING CONCERT 
SATURDAY 1st JULY - Perry Beeches Baptist Church Fundraising Concert starts 6pm 
 

DAY OF EVANGELISM 
SATURDAY 8th JULY – Meeting at Perry Beeches Baptist Church at 10.30am 

 

WEEKLY SERVICES AND EVENTS 

MONDAY 

6pm Youth Bible Study (Zoom) 
TUESDAY 
10.30am to 1pm Food Bank 
WEDNESDAY 
9am Prayer Meeting (Zoom) 
THURSDAY 
11am Coffee Morning 
7.30pm Bible Study (Zoom) 

FRIDAY 
7.30pm Prayer Meeting  
SUNDAY 

11am Sunday Morning Service @perry.beecheschurch 
6.30pm Evening Service (Zoom) 
 
ZOOM DETAILS: 
Meeting Number: 3416748317 
Meeting Password: 554593 

 

DEACONS PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

Chair of Deacons: Pastor Tracy Sweet 
Secretary: David Summers 
Treasurer: Angela Bent 
Pastoral: Patricia Wright 
Worship & Premises: Robert Lewis 
Ministries: Vinnett Madourie 
Community: Barbara Quarless 
Community: Belinda Belle 
Children & Young People: Urmilaben James 
Communications & Marketing: Zoeta Brown 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact the 
appropriate Deacon who will endeavour to deal 
with the issue as soon as possible. 

GOD HEARS OUR PRAYERS (Psalm 116.1) 
Do you or a loved one need prayers? You are not 
alone; we all need prayers.  
 

Please send your prayer requests online to 
admin@perrybeechesbaptistchurch.com  or put 
in the Prayer Boxes located on the ground and 
first floors.  
 

All prayer requests are treated in strict 
confidence. 

BAPTISM AND CHURCH MEMBERSHIP 

If you are interested in Baptism or Church 
Membership, please speak to Pastor Tracy or 
Pastoral Deacon Patricia Wright. 

 

BOOKINGS 

To book the Church Hall or Meeting Room for any events – Weddings, Funerals, Baby Dedications, etc. 
If you would like to add any announcements, prayer requests, suggestions to this newsletter, please 
contact Zoeta Brown or email: admin@perrybeechesbaptistchurch.com  

 

CONTACT US: 

Perry Beeches Baptist Church, Beeches Road, Great Barr, Birmingham, B42 2HF, Telephone: 0121 360 7388, 

Email: admin@perrybeechesbaptistchurch.com or visit the Website: www.perrybeechesbaptistchurch.com 

 PerryBeechesBaptistChurch @PBBaptistchurch  @perry.beecheschurch 
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